
 

 
 
Folks: 
A fine fine day of racing. It took us a bit of fiddling to get the course to more or less match the wind but we ended up with 
cold but steady 8-10 MPH winds out of the NW. 
Congratulations go out to our new Sailor of the Month Steve Sutton. A reasonable sailor with a good boat sprinting his 
way up the leaning curve. Always ready to race and very willing to help get the show on the water. 
 
 
 


